
   Selina van den Brink, Set Decorator IATSE, SDSA 
 
 
Gree7ngs esteemed SDSA Members, 
 
I am honored to be nominated to sit on the board of the SDSA represen7ng the Southeastern 
United States. I have been a Set Decorator in New Orleans for over a decade and worked in New 
York for a decade before that (as well as on loca7on around the country). I love our industry and 
everything about Set Decora7ng.  
 
 
I look forward if elected, to organizing more members in my region and crea7ng a broader, 
stronger network of decorators around the country. I also have been ac7ve in teaching outreach 
previously and have a lot of ideas of how to partner with local Universi7es and High Schools 
with film programs to broaden the understanding of our craM. 
 
Lastly, I can’t even begin to say what an honor it would be to serve on the board and get to 
know all of you who’s work I have admired and coveted for so many years. 
 
 
Thank you for your considera7on. 
 
 
Cheers, 
 
Selina M van den Brink 
 
 
 
 


